
19th April 2024 

22.04.24 - 26.04.24: Bikeability for Y5. Please 

return permission slips. 

25.04.24: 19:00 CAPOW meeting at Dandelion 

Cafe. All welcome to attend. 

29.04.24: Y3 trip to Harlow Carr. 

03.05.24: Y5 VR Day. 

06.05.24: School closed. BANK HOLIDAY. 

13.05.24: Y6 SATs week. 

21.05.24: Brownlee event. 

24.05.24: Y6 SATs treat - Alhambra & Pizza Hut. 

27.05.24 - 31.05.24: Spring Bank Holiday. 

03.06.24 - 07.06.24: Bikeability for Y6. More 

info to follow. 

05.06.24: Y1 trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park. 

10.06.24: Y2 SATs start. 

11.06.24: Y2 - 6 Sports Day.  

12.06.24: EYP/Y1 Sports Day. 

14.06.24: Fun Day! (inflatables). 

17.06.24: School closed. Staff training day. 

27.06.24: Cherry class visiting St Philip’s Primary 

(Linking schools). 

 Last week’s ATTENDANCE   

OAK 91.4% 

LAUREL 90.4% 

YEW 88.7% 

CEDAR 93.3% 

HAZEL 88.9% 

MAPLE 92.2%

CHERRY 88.7% 

WILLOW 90.3% 

ASH 83.9% 

ELM 84.2% 

CHESTNUT 89.3% 

BEECH 85.0% 

ROWAN 90.0%  
ATTENDANCE: 

88.8% 

Attendance of 

97% is our goal! 

THIS WEEK’S               

HOUSEPOINT WINNERS: 

HEATON WOODS 

The club will take place on Fridays from 

3:25pm-4:25pm and will run from Friday 

3rd May until Friday 24th May. The total 

cost for all four yoga sessions is £20. Only 

15 places are available for the club and 

will be given out on a first come first 

served basis. To confirm your child’s 

place for the club, please make the pay-

ment of £20 via ParentPay as soon as pos-

sible.  When the club has become fully 

booked, the link on ParentPay will no 

longer work. 



Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 

 

OUR CHRISTIAN VALUE THIS HALF TERM IS: 

We invite you to produce something based on our Christian Value, 
that we can display in school e.g. art work, models, a song etc. 

What does forgiveness 
look and feel like? 

Sports Stars 
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Jacob H (Y5) Willow Langdon 
We would love to 
share yours and 
your child’s WOW 
moments. Please 
send them into us. 

Charlie did his 50th 

Parkrun on Satur-

day morning and 

got a personal best 

time. Well done 

Charlie! 

Year 5 took part in a lantern workshop this week. We used willow to make the structure and 
covered this in white paper to allow our lanterns to be illuminated for World Heritage Day.      

If you would like to see our lanterns, you can join the parade in Roberts Park on April 27th.    


